From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Thursday, May 5, 2016 3:57 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Cc: Patel, Swati; Philpott, Katie; Mottel, Haley
Subject: Re: Feedback on DV HR Policy

Hopefully many more will feel comfortable. Pls ask Austin to put this on our next cabinet mtg.
Sent from my iPad

> 0n May 4, 2016, at 9:15 AM, Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

>

> Governor - | wanted to pass along the following from Director Richele Taylor:

>

> | wanted to share that we had an employee come forward to get help from their abusive spouse. It's pretty awesome
that what we are doing is making an impact and that employee felt she could come forward in a safe place. So proud of
our taskforce and the conversation we have started.

>



